
$579,900 - 1011 STERLING Lane
 

Listing ID: 40598496

$579,900
3 Bedrooms, 2 Bathrooms, 1.9 acres
Single Family

1011 STERLING Lane, Minden, Ontario,
K0M2K0

Offering a life of complete peace and
privacy is this charming architecturally-built
home on a picturesque 1.91-acre lot in
Minden Hills. Inside the home is bursting
with charm and character thanks to the fir
beams, reclaimed brickwork, hardwood
floors and original detailing throughout. On
the main floor you’ll find the spacious
kitchen with a large walk-in pantry, stylish
cabinetry and ample preparation space. A
gorgeous brick archway leads you through
to the open-plan family and dining room
where a fireplace promises to keep you
warm during the cooler months and a timber
ceiling enhances the charm. There is a
separate great room, also with a fireplace, as
well as a sunroom that feels bright and
welcoming. Completing the layout of this
main level is a full bath and a large storage
closet. Moving upstairs you’ll find all three
bedrooms and a den with a laundry nook
that could be used as a home office,
depending on your needs. The oversized
primary bedroom features a built-in closet,
wood stove and private balcony, while
bedrooms two and three both feature built-in
closets. Also on this level is a full bath and
another large storage closet. The sun-
drenched deck will be the perfect spot to sit
back and relax in the warming sunshine or
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to enjoy a meal alfresco, as you take in the
picturesque views of your surrounding
property. Those who call this property home
will enjoy all the privacy and peace that it
offers, all whilst being within easy reach of
the towns of Haliburton and Minden.
(id:50245)
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